
      

                              521 PROJECT UPDATE AUGUST 7 2018 

 

An Architect contract has been signed with Robert Montgomery to review and 
update our site plans and schematic drawings. 

There will be a planning meeting with Mr Montgomery and the Steering 
Committee and Building Design Committee at the St Jude Campus Library on 
Tuesday, 14 August at 5pm.  

After we have this meeting, we plan a town hall meeting for parishioner input 
before we present our plans to the Charleston Diocese BRAC. Your input during 
this part of the building process is most important.  

Once we have BRAC Approval, we can move into our next building phase, Design 
Development. 

Your continued prayers and support are appreciated. 

 

Mark Crabbe            mmcrabbe@yahoo.com       803 840-1359 

Andrew Williams     wiscan62@sc.rr.com             803 968-9181 
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